
Hello,  
I would like to express my opinion about SB978 and encourage a No vote on this bill. This bill is in 
violation of our 2nd Amendment Constitutional rights. If you pass this bill you will be going against our 
Constitution and will not be representing the will of the American people. You do not have the support 
of the majority of Oregonians on this bill. Vote no on SB978!  
 
Jim Riggs 
US Navy Veteran 
Eugene, Or 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


